
 
 

Conserving the Peace Through Values Driven Service 
Sheriff Pat Garrett 

Christine Steele – Communications Sergeant         Phone: 503-209-5613 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE  
 
February Enhanced DUII Patrols 

 
 
February 9, 2017 - The Washington County Sheriff's Office, in partnership 
with the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) and the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), will conduct high-visibility 
enforcement patrols beginning February 10th through February 28th looking 
for impaired drivers. 
 
Many of these DUII patrols are made 
up of deputies working grant-funded 
overtime provided by ODOT and 
NHTSA. The Washington County 
Sheriff’s Office encourages people not 
to drink or use drugs and drive. 
Impaired drivers are involved in a 
significant number of injury and fatal 
traffic crashes each year. 
 

If you're going to consume alcoholic 
beverages or recreational marijuana 
make sure to have a designated 
sober driver or arrange for an 
alternate form of transportation.  
 
The Sheriff's Office reminds you to drive sober or get pulled over. 
 
The February DUII Enhanced Patrol results will be posted at the beginning 
of March, 2017. 
 


